
Greetings from 
State Senator KEVIN PARKER April 2009

Dear Friend,
As we approach the holiday of Passover I would like to take this opportunity to 
wish you and your loved ones a zissen Pesach.

May the holiday message of freedom inspire good people everywhere. I look 
forward to continue representing you in Albany as your State Senator.

     Yours in Partnership,

       
     KEVIN PARKER
     21st District State Senator



District Offi ce • (718) 629-6401 • 4515 Avenue D, Brooklyn, NY 11203
Albany Offi ce • (518) 455-2580 • 412 Legislative Offi ce Building, Albany, NY 12247
Web • www.nyssenate21.com • Email • parker@senate.state.ny.us

Senator KEVIN PARKER 
21st Senate District

New York State Senate, Albany, NY 12247
PRSRT-STD
U.S. Postage

PAID
New York Senate


